
 
 
 
 
 
From: Tamuna Karosanidze  
Sent: Wednesday, June 10, 2009 4:47 PM  
Subject: TI Georgia's Draft Report on INGO Transparency 
Importance: High 
Dear all, 
Transparency International Georgia has compiled a ranking of the horizontal 
transparency of international aid organizations based on the content provided on 
their websites. 
The attached DRAFT report will give you an overview of how your organization was 
preliminarily ranked. (Oxfam currently leads the field by a wide margin.) 
TI Georgia has already contacted all ranked NGOs using email addresses provided 
online (see the report). However, we gained the impression that some of these 
emails may not be working. 
Therefore, we have decided to follow up by phoning all Tbilisi offices of the NGOs 
ranked to obtain working email addresses - the emails that we are now using. 
Please review the score of your NGO and inform us of any mistakes. While we 
cannot take into account changes on your website that were made since the original 
ranking, TI Georgia will be extremely happy to improve the score of your 
organization and re-write the relevant sections of the report if you email us the 
complete proposals with budgets for all your ongoing projects as public documents 
(we will hide individual salary information before re-posting on our website). 
Please email any corrections, or proposals + budgets, to me by email before 
6pm on Monday, 15 June 2009. 
Thank you in advance. 
Best wishes, 
Tamuna Karosanidze 
Executive Director 


